
 

 
Ref. No. AKFI/GB/74/OBSR-NKCC-U18/2025 
 
Amateur Kabaddi Federation of India (AKFI) has deputed the following observers for the 
1st U-18 National Kabaddi Coaching Camp (Boys and Girls) ongoing at SAI NRC Sonepat,  
from 27th August 2025 to 08th October 2025: 
 

     
1. Shri Balwan Singh– Dronacharya Awardee                          
2. Shri Srinivas Reddy Lingampally – Former Indian Kabaddi Coach 

 

The Indian Kabaddi Team (Boys and Girls) will be participating in the upcoming                                    
3rd Asian Youth Games 2025 scheduled to be held in Bahrain from 22nd to 31st October 
2025.  

With regards, 

 

 
 

(Vibhor Vineet Jain) 

President – AKFI 

03.09.2025 

 
 
 


